
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:06:21 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 5:19 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jim Dillon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Since our natural gas account switched from Union Gas to Enbridge our cost has increased ridiculously.  We are on
the monthly budget plan.  Two years ago the monthly cost was in the neighbourhood of $75 per month.  By the end
of July we would have a credit balance meaning we didn't owe anything in August.  Now that Enbridge is the
supplier out monthly budget payment is $111.  This past August we had to pay the full budget amount plus extra to
make up for total usage over the previous 11 months.   Our consumption of
natural gas has not changed significantly from year to year.  Something is wrong with this picture.  I definitely do
not think Enbridge should be granted the okay for yet another price increase.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




